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Thank you for your patience as we work to implement our online learning platforms.  As you can imagine, Edmentum (the parent company to Calvert Learning and Courseware) has seen a huge increase in the amount of schools looking to utilize their programs.  Because of that, their response time for our implementation has been slowed.  Our tech integrator has been working tirelessly to reach out to them and get the program ready for our families.  In the meantime, the three teachers who will be holding bi-weekly meetings with your students have been accessing webinars and instructional documents to get themselves ready.  

In order to give the company time to finish our set up, we will be postponing the start of the learning until September 21.  Our teachers are still planning on beginning their check ins with students starting next week.  This will give everyone an opportunity to meet each other and share a little bit about themselves as they begin their journey as an online community of learners.  

I have also created a Padlet of different videos that go over different aspects of the program for both the adults as well as the student.  My hope is that it will give you a better sense of the program before you log on. 

I would like to ask if you could take a moment and use the form below to update your contact information.  It will help our teachers when they need to communicate with you.  This will also make it easier for us to communicate with you directly and to send out the links for the class meetings.

Parent Information Form                           https://forms.gle/T32BjDtR2J52bLYK8

Padlet with Videos and links to google classrooms                https://tinyurl.com/y69lw9u5

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  Please continue to reach out to us if you have any questions about your remote learning at onlinelearning@sanford.org or call Central Office at 324-2810 and ask for Bethany Lambert.  Do not call the schools.  Thank you



Sincerely,


Bethany T Lambert
Director of Curriculum
     
